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Claims for Presumptive and Definitive Drug Screen 

Services Codes 

Providers overbilling presumptive and definitive drug screen services codes G0477 through G0483 have 

been paid in error.  The system issue has been corrected and effective February 19, 2018, claims are 

correctly denying with National Correct Coding Initiative (NCCI) Medically Unlikely Edit (MUE) 4730 

(NCCI: Units of service exceed NCCI Medically Unlikely Edit (MUE) limit).  The service limitation for codes 

G0477 through G0483 is 1 unit per day. 


